
WEEKLY CALENDAR
Sunday,  January 23

9:00 Jubilee Worship Sanctuary/Online
10:00 Sunday School Classrooms
11:00 Traditional Worship Sanctuary/Online
12:00 All Staff Meeting w/lunch Dining Room
7:00 Traditional Service Rebroadcast Spectrum 181

Ushers: 9am  John & Teresa Crumrine 11am  Duane Smith
Liturgist: 9am  Dale Kruse 11am  Ellie Quiring
Coffee Hosts: 9am Steve & Janet Faxon 11am  Bob & Kathy Dye

Counters: Ray McCall  and  Memorial Team
Monday,  January 24

6:00 Bell Choir Sunday School Room
7:00 Ad Council Mtg Zoom

Tuesday,  January 25
No meetings

Wednesday, January 26
Noon Bulletin, Website, and Facebook Deadline
5:30 Middle School Youth Group Dining Room
6:00 Grace Notes Rehearsal Sanctuary
6:30 Senior High Youth Group Dining Room

Youth Meal:  Education
7:00 Al-Anon Narthex
7:00 Chancel Choir Rehearsal Sanctuary

Thursday, January 27
10:30 Thursday Morning Bible Study Zoom

Friday, January 28
No Meetings

Saturday, January 29
No Meetings

Sunday,  January 30
9:00 Jubilee Worship Sanctuary/Online
10:00 Sunday School Classrooms
11:00 Traditional Worship Sanctuary/Online
12:00 All Staff Meeting w/lunch Dining Room
7:00 Traditional Service Rebroadcast Spectrum 181

Ushers: 9am  Nancy Kruse 11am  Linda Bierman & CindyWaltke
Liturgist: 9am  Nancy Kruse 11am  Kelly Meyer
Coffee Hosts: 9am  Sharon Holsing 11am  Greg & Connie Leech

Counters:  Bob McClelland  and  Nurture Team

ANNOUNCEMENTS
*** Remember to sign the weekly attendance sheet located at the end of each pew. If you are
viewing on the Spectrum channel 181, let the church office know***

Thursday Morning Bible Study via zoom, at 10:30 am every Thursday Morning.

We Collect…
❖ Food Pantry Items: nutri grain bars, pop-tarts, fruit snacks, granola bars, jello, pudding,

and fruit cups, cookies, snack crackers, koolaid, and hot cocoa packets.
❖ Money from recycling aluminum pop can tabs is used to support the Ronald McDonald

House in Omaha.
❖ Sun Mart receipts help local schools with classroom supplies.
❖ A supply list for Epworth Village is available on the display table.

There is no UMW Unit meeting the months of January or February 2022. The next planned
meeting is scheduled for Thursday March 3rd, pending covid restrictions. Due to rising covid
numbers, we will suspend the in person meeting until the March date.

Confirmation Class for our 8th grade youth will begin Feb 16th at 4pm.

Today we will collect coins for the Nickels for Nigeria project.

Thank You to my church family for all your prayers, phone calls, cards and food shared with me
during my recent illness. I’m home now and feeling blessed. In God’s love ~ Ivan Simpson

The UMW has added fourteen new books to the library. All these books are available for self
checkout to members of the congregation. The new books are located on the south shelves of the
library.  This month's recommendation is Tomatoland by Barry Estabrook. If you purchase
tomatoes during the winter,  they are most likely a product of Central Florida, picked by migrant
workers, shipped green and hard as a baseball!  In addition to learning about the history of tomato
plants orginationing in South America you will come to understand why tomatoes in the store just
don't taste like the ones grown in local gardens.

The Lincoln-Lancaster County Health Department (LLCHD) today announced that the
COVID-19 Risk Dial will remain in red position for a third consecutive week, indicating that the
risk of the virus spreading in the community is severe. On the color-coded dial, red represents the
highest risk of COVID-19 spread, and green represents the lowest risk. The Lincoln-Lancaster
County Health Department strongly recommends that people continue to wear masks indoors
around others from outside their household.


